Steven Seee

From: Jadra catauro <jadracat@hotmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 9:09 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee

Cc: repbaginski@rilegislature.gov; policastrogroup@gmail.com;
beatriceaesthetics@gmail.com

Subject: Bill H-5351

| am writing to express my strong support for aesthetic nurses to be able perform their skills in the stare of
RI. I have trusted my aesthetician for several years and wouldn't want to have to switch practices or to be
inconvenienced by traveling to another state.

I have known this wonderful person and her practice for quite some time and | trust her completely. Sheis
skilied in her field and my confidence in her education puts me at ease when | am under her care.

Please support this Bill 5351and protect my right of choice.
Jadra Catauro

15 Stream Dr.
Cranston, Ri

401 474 1644



